
 

Video Conferencing Expectations 

Enter 
meetings 
on mute 

Ask 
questions 

in the 
chat 

section 

Raise 
your 

virtual 
hand 

Unmute 
when it’s 
your turn 
to speak 

 

 

 

Expectations  Digital Citizenship 

Be Safe 
● Stay on recommended websites 
● Open links from a trusted sender 
● Keep passwords private 

Be 
Responsible 

● Use your agenda, make a checklist to feel accomplished 
● Use your time wisely, take a break every hour to stretch 
● Be careful of plagiarism, express your own thoughts. Be creative!  
● Check the digital classroom daily for new assignments, deadlines, and 

announcements. 
● Follow through with your teacher for assignment clarifications, feedback, and grades 

through email, office hours, and/or Remind 

Be 
Respectful 

● Cite references where appropriate  
● Use appropriate virtual backgrounds  
● Use professional/academic language for assignments and when communicating with 

teachers/other teachers 
● Set your mute option when others are speaking 
● Raise your hand to be acknowledged 
● Use the comment section to ask questions 
● Attend your virtual sessions on time 

Be Resilient 

● Be kind and patient with yourself and others as we navigate our new digital 
environment. 

● Ask questions and for help when you need to 
● Complete work as much as possible and as soon as you are able  
● Try your best  
● When you make a mistake, turn it into a opportunity for learning 

  



Chino High School     

Cowboy Cash 

  

 

Cowboy cash is accepted for 

1) _________________________________ 

2) _________________________________ 

3) _________________________________ 

4) _________________________________ 

5) _________________________________ 

in our classroom 

Who gets Cowboy Cash? 

~You! All students~  

Who gives Cowboy Cash? 

Staff: Administration, Teachers, Office Staff, Nutrition 

Team, Security, SRO, Coaches, parents, and guest 

teachers. 

 
 

What is Cowboy Cash? 

Chino High School’s positive recognition system. 

When can I earn Cowboy Cash? 

Anytime, throughout the day! Classroom, passing 

period, lunch, PE, and events. 

Where would I earn a Cowboy Cash? 

Anywhere, on Chino High School’s campus: 

Classroom, gym, games, office, library, labs, and 

restrooms. 

 

How would I earn Cowboy Cash? 

By demonstrating an action that is responsible, 

respectful, safe and resilient.  

 

I got Cowboy Cash!~ Now what?! 

 

1. You can use it for classroom rewards 

 

2. You can drop it off in the office, ASB office, or 
counselor office for a weekly raffle 

 

3. Tell my friends and family 

Prizes  
Weekly Raffles 

 


